Executive Summary of Program Assessment


Campus:  	    MU   

College/School:  School of Health Professions

[bookmark: _GoBack]Academic Unit:  Department of Health Psychology

Date Submitted: 7/18/13 

[bookmark: Text3]Person Responsible for Success of Program:   Stephanie Reid-Arndt, Chair

Person Submitted Executive Summary:	
Patricia Okker, Faculty Fellow for Program Assessment and Accreditation, Office of the Provost

The Department of Health Psychology does not have a degree program. Its emphasis is on clinical training, patient care services, and research. 

Changes Since Last Review 
· Formerly a division within the School of Medicine’s Department of Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation, Health Psychology became a department within the School of Health Professions in 2001. 
· Health Psychology’s highly competitive Internship Program was recently awarded reaccreditation from the American Psychological Association through 2019. 
· The Department of Health Psychology was awarded a HRSA grant in 2013 that provides funding for five interns annually through FY2015.

Strategies or Plans for Improving Program 
· Extend HRSA training grant at the end of the three-year funding period.
· Expand academic instructional activities.
· Expand cross-campus collaborations through Mizzou Advantage.
· Reinstitute systematic data collection for research purposes with patients receiving care in HP clinics.
· Maximize financial productivity of clinical services via the development of systems to reduce clinical documentation burden.  
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